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ProLife Mass for the Unborn with Bishop Thomas J. Olmsted

Happy New Year and greetings. We hope that this email finds you in good health and

with eagerness to begin this new year. I have reached out to Tucson and I am waiting for a

response from the Tucson Diocese dignity of life department to see what events they may

have planned for 2019. As this past year we focused our attention here within the Phoenix

Diocese we will begin to move outward.

But in the meantime, below I have included an event that is happening next weekend

in anticipation of Roe versus Wade anniversary. I hope that this information is filtered out

not only to the Knights of Columbus here but also in Tucson. We need to really work on

distributing this information as much as we can. I can tell you with no disrespect intended

that the attendance this year on the Rosary for Life on December 24th was well attended

but not many Knights were in attendance.

Those involved in the Pro-Life movement are asking for the presence of the Knights of

Columbus. I hope that this will be an effort that can really be pushed forward. We look

forward in continuing to help in the best way possible and contribute for the outcome of

positive results.

In closing, we ask to be included in the communication effort where the events that

we are sending you are being advertised. Please keep in mind that Phoenix this year will not

be hosting a Walk for Life here locally but will be hosting a mass on Jan. 20th.

Thank You for your time,
Adan and Norma Partida, 623-261-4605

Tucson March for Life Start Date: January 19, 2019 Time: 9:00am to 12:30 pm
St. Augustine Cathedral
192 South Stone Avenue
Tucson, AZ 85701

Mass for the Unborn with Bishop Olmsted Start Date: January 20th, 2019 Time: 9:00am
Ss. Simon and Jude Cathedral
6351 N. 27th Avenue, Phoenix, 85017
Join us for the live broadcast of the Holy Mass celebrating Sanctity of Life Sunday with
Bishop Thomas J. Olmsted as celebrant and homilist. All pregnant women are invited
to receive the Blessing for a Child in the Womb at the end of Mass.


